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Comments: As a mining claim owner on the Schwartz Leff property I am supportive of the Forest Service

pursuing administrative withdrawal on the historical site. The property is an important cultural resource on the

Salmon River and I agree with the analysis that the proposed action will protect the site from future degradation

from mining activities. As such I recommend the Secretary of the Interior approve the withdrawal

recommendation by the US Forest Service.


